
“Attention Arviat Community! Sakku is excited to announce that construction
activity on the SIBS Modular Facility and Training Centre will be underway this
summer. Activity on site is expected to increase around the time of the first sealift
and will be completed over the next year and a half. Feel free to drop off resumes
at the site or email them through Sakku at hiring@sakku.ca. We’re thrilled to be
part of this community and look forward to the future together! Thank you for your
support.”
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